
North East Historical Society 
PO Box 483 

North East, PA 16428 

 
Greetings of The Season! 

 
We want everyone to know that the museum will be closed for the winter season after Sugar Plum 
Saturday which is Saturday December 2nd. You will have one last chance to visit the museum that day 
from 11:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
 
Stop in and see us Saturday, take a break and have a cup of hot mulled cider. For the little ones, this year 
we will be doing coloring pictures and we have a special edible treat for them. 
 
You can pick up a 2023 calendar for only $10.00. This year’s theme is greeting cards from the golden age 
of postcards. The calendars feature colorful pictures of holiday themed postcards from the early 1900s. 
You may also want to purchase one of our books for somebody’s Christmas present. 
 
You can also drop off your 2023 dues! 

 
 
 
 


